
From: Naresh Kumar <nkronsh@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Apr 9, 2015 at 8:42 AM 
Subject: Re: Feedback Mail - RDPR000951 
To: Shifting Assistant <shifting.assistant@agarwalpackers.com> 

Dear Madam, 
  
I was shift my house hold from LALKUA, Nainital to Sector -22, Dwarka, New Delhi on dt. 
06/07.04.2015. I am fully satisfied your services. We wish to Agarwal Packers and Movers Ltd 
for happy and growing future business.  
 
With Best Regards, 
 
Naresh Kumar  
Valmet Technologies Co.Pvt.Ltd 
Building No. 10,Tower A, 
DLF Cybercity, Phase II, Gurgaon 
India 122002 


